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“Mise – toilichte annam fhèin agus misneachail!”   “It’s good to be me! 
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29/5/20 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, we would like to thank all carers, parents and children for the fantastic effort and work they have produced 

since home schooling began.  In Sgoil Dhalabroig our main focus has been on literacy and numeracy, but we are also 

aware of the importance of your health and wellbeing.   

Beginning on Monday, 1st June, throughout the Western Isles, it will be Eco and Health week.   The aim of this week is 

to give you the chance to recharge your batteries and have some fun as a family.  We have created a grid where you 

choose the activities you would like to engage in.   Teachers will reduce the level of contact they have with pupils 

during this week, to enable you to take learning at your own pace.  Any pre-planned one to one Vscene will continue 

with support staff and Vscene with Penny will also be available at the usual time.  We would love to hear what you get 

up to so, if you want to, feel free to share anything with us.  The number of activities you engage in is entirely up to 

you. 

We hope you have a good week.  Hopefully the weather will be good… please take advantage of it. 

If you need anything during this week or at any time, please contact your child’s class teacher or contact me at the 

school on 01878 700276. Nothing is too trivial… as a staff we are here to support you. 

 

Leis gach deagh dhùrachd, 

 

 

Jane M MacIntyre 

Head Teacher 
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